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The start of a new medical journal is highly dependent on its recognition 
by the contributors and reviewers, and in the case of the Iranian Journal of 
Kidney Diseases (IJKD), we were fully support by a considerable number of 
the colleagues in the community of Iranian nephrologists, and even by other 
researchers and physicians from Iran and other countries. To acknowledge 
this kind cooperation, the Iranian Society of Nephrology held a ceremony in 
August 2008, and invited the peer reviewers and contributors of the IJKD. 
At this friendly gathering in Esteghlal Hotel in Tehran, after the welcome 
speech by Dr Ezzatollah Abdi, the president of the society, a report on 1.5-
year activity of the editorial team was presented by the editor-in-chief of 
the IJKD, Dr Mohsen Nafar. Then, 10 reviewers with the highest rates of 
commentaries during the past 1.5 year were acclaimed. In addition, to encourage 
the researchers who chose this newly established journal for their papers, 
the authors of the 10 most-downloaded papers from the journal’s web site 
were introduced and praised, as well. In this last issue of the 2008 volume 
of the IJKD, the editorial team would like to acknowledge again a depth of 
gratitude to the following colleagues who have done us the great favor of 
peer reviewing of the submitted manuscripts over the past 2 volumes:




